
Suzuki Music School  

Safety Protocols 
 

Arrival Procedures: 
 

Families will wait in their cars upon arrival and teachers will call or 
text before coming out to greet you in the parking lot. (Lessons will be 
spread out 10 minutes apart to accommodate the arrival/departure 
procedures).  Please plan on arriving at least 5-10 minutes early for 
your lessons.  

 
Taking Temperatures Before Entering: 

 
Anyone entering must have their temperature taken.(Using Infrared 
No-Touch Forehead Thermometers) Temperatures must read below 
100.4 in order to enter the Suzuki Music School. 

 
Face Masks: 

 
Anyone entering the school(Parents & Students) must wear protective 
face masks at ALL TIMES. 

 
Maintaining Social Distancing in the School: 

 
Students and Teachers will maintain 6-Feet Social Distancing at ALL 
TIMES during their lessons. 

 
Hand Sanitizer Dispenser Locations: 

 
Parents & Students must use Hands Free Sanitizing Station upon 
entering.   

 
Hand Sanitizer Station Locations: 

 
School Entrance 

Upstairs Hallway 
All Studios 

 
 

 
 



Studio Sanitizing: 
 

Pianos, Benches and Parent’s Chairs will be wiped down, cleaned and 
Sanitized in between all lessons.   

 
  

One Way System Inside the School: Enter/Exit 
 

Families will enter in the front door and exit down the back stairs and 
out the back door.  Students taking lessons in the downstairs 
studio(Studio #1) will exit through the back door of the studio. 

 
	
  


